
 

The school has a blanket School Journey Insurance policy in place to provide appropriate cancellation, 
curtailment, medical and personal possessions cover. This policy also carries very limited personal accident 
insurance cover for pupils. As the School will not be liable for any injury arising from incidents beyond our direct 
control, parents/carers may wish to consider purchasing their own personal accident cover to enhance the limited 
protection of this policy.  

 

 

RP18AT 

 

March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 12 Edge Hill University Trip 
Thursday 8 May 2025 

 
As part of our summer programme, Year 12 students will visit Edge Hill University on Thursday 8 May 
2025. The trip aims to introduce students to Higher Education within a campus university setting, helping 
them make informed decisions about their post-sixth-form options. 
 
Students should arrive at school and meet in the dining hall for registration at 08:30. Coaches will depart 
at 08:45, arriving at Edge Hill around 09:45.  
 
The day will include a campus tour, an introduction to Higher Education lecture, and a range of workshops, 
such as budgeting, UCAS statement writing, and pitching ideas.  
 
The return journey will begin at 14:20, with students expected back at school by 15:30, in time to travel 
home as usual. Lunch will be provided. 
 
The cost of the trip is £10. Please pay online via Scopay by Thursday 24 April 2025. If this is likely to cause 
any financial difficulties, please contact Mr S Clarke, Headteacher, in confidence by email to 
office@wkgs.net.  Your online payment serves as both consent and confirmation of updated emergency 
contact details, which can be reviewed via the Arbor app. For any additional information relevant to your 
child/ward, please email me directly at rprice@wkgs.net 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

R Price  

 
Mr R Price 
Head of Year 12 
 
 

https://www.scopay.com/login
mailto:rprice@wkgs.net

